
 

 

 

 

 

The Director of the Student 

Financial Aid and 

Scholarships Office at 

Alabama A&M University, 

Darryl Jackson, received the 

overall staff employee of the 

Year award at Alabama A&M 

University during the 

Founders Day Convocation on 

May 2, 2014.    He was 

presented the "Presidential 

Citation" by the University 

President, Dr. Andrew Hugine Jr. for his exemplary 

achievement in higher education.  Jackson provided 

the following quote on receiving this honor;     

  

"I am indeed humbled to receive the staff employee 

of the year award as recognized by my peers.  Of 

course, I would like to recognize and thank the 

staff in the Office of Student Financial Aid and 

Scholarships. The success of my office would not be 

possible without their hard work and dedication. 

The mantra of the Student Affairs Division and the 

Enrollment Management area is that everything 

that we do is all about our students.  So, for me to 

receive this award gives me an indication that my 

office is making some positive strides in the services 

we provide to our students.  I am indeed thankful to be recognized in this manner."  
  

Mr. Jackson has been with AAMU as Director of Student Financial Aid and Scholarships since 

2011.  The primary mission of the AAMU Student Financial Aid and Scholarships Office is to make a 

quality education at AAMU both possible and affordable.  Under the direction of Mr. Jackson the 

office distributes over $73 million in funding annually to over 4500 deserving students. 
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Pictured with AAMU National Alumni President, 
John Hackett Jr. 


